
Keller Law LLC is currently looking for a fall 2022 intern for any of the firm’s practice areas 
(estate planning, corporation formation, natural resources, real estate, water or civil litigation).  
This is a paid internship position for the fall 2022 semester.  This is a remote position with the 
opportunity for in-person learning at the preference of the intern in any of the firm’s office 
locations.   

 

Qualifications: 

- Currently enrolled in or pursuing a Doctor of Law degree (J.D) from an accredited 
university 

- Demonstrated commitment or interest in the firm’s practice areas  
- Problem solver 
- Attention to detail 

This position is for a minimum of five hours per week up to what your schedule would allow 
(employee preference as to hours).  Pay depends on experience and qualifications: $20/hour to 
$30/hour.  To be considered, please enclose a letter explaining your qualifications, hours per 
week preference, salary requirements, transcript and a resume.  Please submit to Whitni Reid at 
wreid@kellerlawllc.com preferably by August 15 but no later than September 1.    

 


